From: Lee Alley <leealleyrc@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 11:27 AM **To:** Contact Council; Eco, Debbie; Brouse, Mitchell

Subject: Ordinance No. 21-059

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments.

I support the letter submitted to the County Council by Futurewise. Their recommendations would change the Recommended Countywide Planning Policies for Snohomish County, Ordinance No. 21-059. The policy changes will help increase equity, reduce pollution, protect the environment, protect people and property, and increase affordable housing.

Thank you
-Lee Alley
425.238.9775

Eco, Debbie

From: don.dillinger@comcast.net

Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 7:46 AM

To: Contact Council

Subject: Comments on Recommended Planning Policies

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments. Dear County Council,

Just a quick note in support of the proposed countywide Planning Policies, ordinance 21-059. The proposed changes represent the values that our community holds dear, including justice and diversity, and advances the sustainability of human occupation of these originally tribal lands.

Thanks, Don and Paula Dillinger 6121 76th Dr SE Snohomish, WA 98290